
From: ___________________   

Sent: Thursday, 18 July 2019 4:26 PM 

To: Local Government Division (DPaC)   

Subject: Submission to draft Burial and Cremation Bill 2019 

 

Cemeteries Legislative Review Team 

Burial and Cremation Bill 2019 Public Consultation Draft 

Local Government Division / Department of Premier and Cabinet. 

 

 

Re this submission to draft Burial and Cremation Bill 2019 

 

In relation to your draft Burial and Cremation Bill 2019 I note there is no mention to “Access 

to Cemeteries” when they are surrounded by private land (particularly farming land).  For a 

farm to remain viable farming practices are constantly changing, particularly with the 

introduction of Pivot Irrigators.  I am making this submission because I am a farmer and there 

is a private Cemetery which is surrounded by my property. 

 

SUBMISSION TO DRAFT BURIAL AND CREMATION BILL 

 

Where Cemeteries are surrounded by private land the land owner should be required to 

provide an accessway to the site but that access may change from time to time so that it does 

not interfere with changing farm practices and such a change should be noted by the 

appropriate authority. 

 

Pat Greenhill 

___________________   

___________________   

___________________   

___________________   
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